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This bill is unconstitutional and does nothing to protect citizens. This bill attacks law 

abiding citizens from protecting themselves from bad actors. The 72 hour old does 

nothing but impedes the people from exercising their constitutional rights. This bill 

creates more confusion on where legal and lawfully abiding concealed carry citizens 

can carry from county to county and city from city municipals. This bill does nothing 

for safety and health, but in fact it puts more people in harms way and hinders the 

ability for its law abiding citizens to protect themselves in the most populated areas. 

All these Gun laws that the state is bringing are there more to attack law abiding 

citizens then in protecting themselves people. They should spend more time solving 

the mental health of people and less time going after law abiding people. Oregon 

constitution and federal constitution demands the rights of the people on the 2nd 

amendment Shall not be infringed. PERIOD……… 


